
Frequently Asked Questions: 

Where will pictures be taken? At ARC – check the school website closer to 

appointment dates to know exactly where on campus to report. Portraits are 

tentatively planned to be in the Media Center, but due to construction that could 

change.  

What time should I arrive? Check in 10 minutes prior to your appointment time. 

You need to be dressed & ready when you check in to make your wait time as 

minimal as possible. If your appointment number is called and you are NOT ready, 

you will be skipped and worked back in when able to be. 

What if I am late? If you are more than 15 minutes late, you will have to 

reschedule for another day/time. Appointments are stacked all day and if you are 

late, you will be affecting someone else’s appointment time.  

What do I bring? Your session fee (payable by cash, check, or card), Your two 

outfits of choice and any props you want to include, Boys should bring a white t-

shirt to wear under tux/cap and gown and Girls should bring a tank, camisole, or 

off the shoulder shirt to wear under the drape. Note: the photographer provides 

formal wear, (tux/drape), cap and gown. 

How long will pictures take? Appointments run 60 – 90 minutes depending on 

outfit changes and wait times. You will go through four different sets of portraits. 

You will take pictures in both of the outfits you bring, plus the formal and cap and 

gown sessions. 

What if I do not get any appointment information in the mail? Information will be 

mailed home mid-June. If you do not receive an appointment card in the mail, call 

Rick Milton Photography at 706-860-3612 to schedule a date/time. Also, check 

with the front office to verify your mailing address. The photographer mails to the 

address on file with the school. 

What if I know I will not be able to make my scheduled appointment? Call Rick 

Milton Photography to reschedule 706-860-3612 

  



ARC Class of 2024  

Save the Date for Senior Portraits 

 

Senior Portraits 

June 26 – 28  

July 24 – 25 
Final Make up Date: Oct 2nd  

Location: ARC Media Center  

See back for FAQs 

 

Note: You must be photographed by Rick Milton 

Photography by Oct 2nd to be included in the 2024 

yearbook  


